
 
 

SAT TEST on October 27, 2020 has been CANCELLED!!! 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

Out of an abundance of caution surrounding the growing COVID cases countywide, 

EPISD has made the decision to cancel the Senior SAT Testing day scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 27, 2020.  Please check out the links below for information on Saturday 

testing opportunities that are scheduled throughout the fall and spring semesters 

citywide. Information on SAT waivers is also below. You can check you College Board 

account for more information. If you have questions regarding the SAT, please contact 

your counselor, College Readiness Coordinator, Mrs. Simpson and Testing Coordinator, 

Mrs. Monroy. Most universities are going Test optional, please research your college to 

verify the requirement. 

 

Humberto Olivas (A-D) holivas@episd.org 

Karla Tejeda (E-K) kmtejeda@episd.org 

Cristina Rosales (L-P) crosale1@episd.org 

Cecilia Aguilar-Espinoza (Q-Z) ceaguil1@episd.org 

Claudia Simpson casimpso@episd.org 

Maria Monroy mgmonroy@episd.org 

 

SAT Test Dates and Deadlines: 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register/dates-deadlines 

How to Register for the SAT Online 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register/online-registration-help 

SAT Test Cost and Information on Waivers 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register/fees 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register/fees/fee-waivers 
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